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Theresa Morgan called the meeting to order at 11:08. She introduced the officers and the 
Executive Committee.   
 
Ethan Young was here to let everyone know about the part timers being added on 8/15/18. We got 
our aide positions back from the ESC.  Overall the membership grew by 18. He also wanted to 
discuss the Supreme Court decision regarding the collection of dues. He wants everyone to know 
that higher membership means better contracts; better wages; a louder voice. 
 
Julie Keener talked about tuition reimbursement.  She went over the process and let everyone 
know to see her if they had questions. 
 
Deb McDonald talked about the teacher evaluations.  On Waiver Day the eTPES accounts will be 
set up and everyone needs to check their evaluations from 2014-2018 for any errors. We will need 
to go through grievance process to correct any.  
 
It was also discussed that we want all staff to pay close attention to fundraisers and deposits. Keep 
copies of everything.  
 
And again, if you are asked to have a meeting with administration, please remember you have the 
right to representation. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:40am 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Tackett 
 
 


